

Super-Luminary



Volume 1, Issue 68

September, 2009

IN THIS ISSUE

- Welcome New Members
- Upcoming Schedule
- Help Needed
- Raffle Tickets
- Civil War Living History Weekend Event
- Congratulations
- New Books in Gift Shop
 - Georgetown Family Restaurant
 - Get Well & Sympathy Wishes
 - Christmas Tour
 - Congratulations
 - Special Thanks

New Members

Catherine Hudson of Georgetown William Hudson of Georgetown Gene Stover of Lincoln

NEXT BOARD MEETING September 28th 7 P.M.

UPCOMING SCHEDULE

October 5, 2009

held.

Covered Dish Dinner 6:30 P.M.
****WELCOME NEW MEMBERS****

\$5.00 each \$zero for new members. New members will receive their letter prior to the meeting. Speaker for the evening will be Meryl Kretschman of Laurel who will tell us about efforts to discover what happened to the Submarine US Grunion that her Father was serving on.

Elections for new officers will also be

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Hal & Anita
Wallach as they move into their new
home in Dagsboro. This means they
won't have to travel back and forth
between Delaware and Maryland any
longer.

Georgetown Family Restaurant

Every 3rd Monday of the month from 4 to 8 P.M. The Georgetown Historical Society will receive 10% of the receipts. It is located in the center of Georgetown. 115 East Market Street

HELP NEEDED

Please, if you have ANY time at all to spare, come to the museum and help dust, and wipe down cobwebs, we don't need them for Halloween decorations. Even if you can only spare an hour or two it will be greatly appreciated. Give me a call at 855-9660, so I can direct you to the ones that need it the worse.

Rosalie

NEW BOOKS IN THE GIFT SHOP

- Delaware during the Civil War
- Remembering Sussex County
- Vietnam Mailbag
- African American Education in DE
- A History of African American of DE & MD Eastern Shore
- The Delaware Continentals
- East of Mason-Dixon Line
- Rehoboth Beach A History of Surfand Sand
- The DuPont Highway
- Delaware During the Great Depression
- Remembering Sussex County

GET WELL WISHES

It seems several of our members have not been feeling well this summer and some have even had surgery. I am sure a card from you would lift their spirits.

They are as follows:

Joan Messick – 110 Carolyn Street, Georgetown, DE 19947

Ellery Parker - 20859 Wilkins Lane, Georgetown, DE 19947

Harvey Walls - 301 James Street, Georgetown, DE 19947

SYMPATHY WISHES

Sympathy to the Spicer Family for the loss of their son Chad, Georgetown Police Officer 20 Bramhall Street, Georgetown, DE 19947

Sympathy to The Herb & Liz Gabel family loss of their daughter, Kim Esham 13757 Wilson Hill Road, Georgetown, DE 19947

Sympathy to Mildred Jones in the loss of niece, Kim 30177 Conaway Road, Millsboro, DE 19966

Sympathy to The family of Peter Brown 3 Windmill Lane, Ocean View, De 19970 (Peter, one of our loyal members,) you might recall was the man who recycled our cans and bottles, and used the receipts for supplies, light bulbs, paper supplies, and sodas for the museum. Continue to bring them to the museum, and Hank Engberg will now do the recycling.

THE CHAPTE !- CIET CHAP
NEW T-SHIRTS in GIFT SHOP
elaware – White short sleeve with outline state in royal blue and lady bug marking of for Georgetown Annual Hot Rods & Harleys Show – eeveless with Georgetown Historical
ciety logo on front and Barn on back
CIVIL WAR LIVING HISTORY WEEKEND
m sorry to announce that we will not be
sting the Civil War Living History
eekend this year due to scheduling
nflicts!!!!!!
e e

Notice

As of Monday, September 14, 2009 the meeting time for our regular meetings have been changed back to 7:30 P.M. for the convenience of the members who work out of town. As always, if it is a dinner meeting, they will start at 6:30 P.M.

SPECIAL THANKS

Special Thanks to everyone who sent, or brought in cases of water, and food, or ran special errands for the Chad Spicer funeral, the family, and the thousands of Police Officers really appreciate your concern. Extra Kudos should be extended to Debbie Jones who coordinated the arrangements with necessary departments to make everything run smoothly. She had a large load on her shoulders.

(The following poem is dedicated to our new members)

I AM A NEW MEMBER

I see you at the meetings but you never say "Hello" You're busy all the time you're there with the one's you already know I sit among the people, I'm only lonesome not shy I want to be your friend, you see, but you old members just pass me by You have all invited me in and you talk of good fellowship You need only step across the room but never bothered to make the trip Why can't you nod or say "Hello" or stop and shake my hand? Then go and sit with your friends, that's something I'd understand I'll be at your next meeting, this message I want to send Please introduce yourself to me I really want to be your friend.

(author unknown)